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young people’s missionary Society.
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The Young People’s Missionary Society in connection 
with Crescent Street Church was organized a year ago last 
October, at a meeting held at the Manse.

The Society consists of a number of young ladies, 
whose aim and object in organizing such a Society was to 
increase their knowledge and interest in Missions.

With this object in view, meetings have been held on 
the first Monday of every month, excluding the summer 
months.

At these meetings, besides Bible study, the study of 
the lives of such eminent Missionaries as John Geddie and 
William Carey has been tal en up.

Music also has been introduced into the programme of 
every meeting, and has proved quite an acquisition.

At Christmas time the Society has endeavored to con­
tribute to the needs of the less fortunate, and this year we 
sent a box to Mr. Coté, French Presbyterian Minister at 
Namur.

Thanks to the kindness of friends, the box was well 
filled with candies, oranges and toys, as well as many 
useful articles, and in order to prepare these, sewing meet­
ings were organized and held every week for five weeks 
previous to the holiday season.

We have to thank the Ladies’ Aid Society for a most 
liberal donation to our box.

Through the kindness of Dr. and Mrs. Mackay, our 
closing meeting last year was of a very enjoyable social 
character.

Although the Society is still very young, it is encour­
aging to note that during the past season the membership 
list has increased, and the attendance at the meetings is on 
the whole good.


